
 
 
 

NORTH CENTRAL MICHIGAN COLLEGE 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED 2025-26 OPERATING BUDGET 

 
 

In compliance with “Act No 43, “State of Michigan Public Acts of 1963, and “Act 
No 2” State of Michigan Public Acts of 1968 (“Section 16” of the Uniform 
Budgeting and Accounting Act) North Central Michigan College publishes this 
notification of a public hearing on the proposed 2025-2026 college budget.  This 
hearing is to take place at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 27th, 2025, in Library 
Conference Rooms 1 and 2, North Central Michigan College, 1515 Howard 
Street, Petoskey, Michigan.  A copy of the proposed budget is available for 
public inspection in the office of the Vice President of Finance and Facilities 
during normal business hours.    
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing.   
 
 
David Ronald Finley, Ph.D. 
President 
North Central Michigan College 
 


